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December 15, 1985

Dear Jeff,

I am writing to thank you for appearing on the CBS News NIGHTWATCH
program as part of our two-hour "BOSS" special.

You were very informative as a quest and as a participant in the
taped dramatization on how do deal with your boss in a certain
situation.

Practically everyone in his or her life has to deal with a boss, or
has dreams of aspiring to become a boss. Your insights and tips on
how to became a boss and deal with your current boss was very

helpful. Some viewers have commented that those sugogested guidelines
may be good advice for them.

I hope that I can call on you again to re-appear as a guest on the
program.

Again, many thanks.

Sincerely,

Heidi S. Berenson
Associate Producer
CBS News NIGHTWATCH

Mr. Jeffrey Davidson
3709 S. George Mason Dr. #315E
Falls Church, Va. 22041



